
 

 

1. Still Thirsty 

We love having new people.  If you are new, please fill in the 
connect card. We would love to get to know you. If you are a 
regular, we would love to hear your prayer points, questions, 
or feedback through the connect card. 

Announcements 

Equip Women’s Conference - Saturday 24 June 
Registrations close soon for the Equip Women’ Conference. 
Register online at https://forms.gle/K82A6fxNDSSrnehB9. 
Speak to Lana for more info. 

Meeting Jesus course - 5, 12, 19, 26 June 
Last chance to invite someone to Meeting Jesus, running 
over the 4 Monday’s of June. Speak to Tim if you’re inviting 
someone, or want to come yourself!  

Giving to 
Auburn Anglican 
In cash: 
Place your gift in the black box at 
the back of church 

By direct debit: 
Account name:  
St Philips Anglican Church Auburn 
BSB: 032 326 
Account number: 221299 

Contacting 
Auburn Anglican 
Tim Cocks, Pastor 
tim@auburnanglican.org 

Hugh Jonas, Assistant Pastor 
hugh@auburnanglican.org 

Ben George, Assistant Pastor 
ben@auburnanglican.org 

www.auburnanglican.org

Sunday June 4, 10am: 
Give me an Undivided 

Heart

https://auburnanglican.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=19c7013a13c6509a1c9e78fd6&id=fbad16d226&e=a357764b93
https://auburnanglican.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=19c7013a13c6509a1c9e78fd6&id=fbad16d226&e=a357764b93
http://www.auburnanglican.org
http://www.auburnanglican.org


“Give me an Undivided Heart” 
Psalm 86; John 6:35-51Why pray at all? 

  

  

Is God listening? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What to pray for 

 
 
 

        Are we sure prayer will work? 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


